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TEL : 022-217-6065
FAX : 022-217-5906
MAIL : gen-som@grp.tohoku.ac.jp

safety confirmation drill
on October 27 (Fri.)

A practice safety confirmation message will be sent

to all registered e-mail addresses at noon on

October 27 (Fri.) from “tohoku-univ@anpi.tohoku.ac.jp”.

Please access the URL contained in the message to notify us of
your safety status.

%The 2017 drill will be held even in the event of real small/
moderate earthquakes (the test message will be sent

as long as any actual earthquakes are less than 6-lower
on the JMA shindo scale). Thank you for your cooperation!

m Have you registered a mobile

e-mall address?

In the event of a natural disaster,we will want to confirm
everyone's safety quickly.

A safety confirmation message will be sent to the e-mail
addresses that you have registered on

the Student Affairs Information System (students),

or Integrated Electronic Authentication System (staff).
We ask that you register a mobile address so that

we can contact you promptly in the event of an emergency.
You can also use the free, simple, and reliable Emergency
Call smartphone app.

Please be sure to register. See our website for details!

Tohoku University
Disaster Management Promotion Office
(General Affairs Division)
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